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From: U.S. Department of Justice <usdoj@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 1:13 PM
To:
Subject: EOIR Stakeholder Update - March 25, 2021

The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) is pleased to announce the addition of a search function to its Policy 
Manual, allowing users to locate specific information more swiftly.  

EOIR released its first interactive Policy Manual on Jan. 13, 2021, to provide a single resource for all of EOIR’s policies. 
The Immigration Court, Board of Immigration Appeals, and Office of the Chief Administrative Hearing Officer Practice 
Manuals and all active agency policy memoranda are included.  

EOIR continues to update the Policy Manual regularly, and the most current version of the Manual is available through 
EOIR’s website. 
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